Young praised

I would like to sincerely thank
the caller to "It's Your Quarter"
(October 14) for rectifying an
oversight in the recent Herald
article about O.U. Radio.

During my interview for the
article with Mr. O'Keefe, Ralph
Young was mentioned several
times as being instrumental not
only in generating interest and
gaining support for rebuilding a
campus radio station at Ottawa
University, but also in securing
the present location for the stu-
dios, and for much of the initial

construction.

I am sure that the omission of
mention of Mr. Young's consid-
erable contributions to KTJO-FM
was due to space constraints or
unintentional oversight.

Indeed, as Dr. Dave Bemmels
was the Father of KTJO in 1942,
Ralph Young is the Father of the
new KTJO-FM in 1992.
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